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Bluffton Town Council Strategic Planning Workshop is January 18 
 

What: Bluffton Town Council Strategic Planning Workshop 
 
When: Thursday, January 18, 9 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
 
Where: Rotary Community Center at Oscar Frazier Park 
 
The Town Council of the Town of Bluffton will hold a Strategic Planning Workshop, Thursday, January 18 at 
the Rotary Community Center.  The purpose of the workshop is to establish priorities to aid in the 
development of a Strategic Plan which will provide the framework for policy decisions in fiscal years 2019 and 
2020.  
 
The agenda for the Strategic Planning Workshop is available on the Town’s website: 
https://www.townofbluffton.sc.gov/government/agendas/2018/strategic-plan-workshop.pdf. 
 

The public is invited to attend the entire day or any portion of the workshop.  
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